
 

Mr. Bobby Stewart is the Director for Financial Management for the Terminal High Altitude 
Area Defense (THAAD) Project Office in the Missile Defense Agency. He is responsible for the 
financial management of the MDA’s worldwide efforts to develop, improve, produce, field, 
deploy and sustain a THAAD Regional Ballistic Missile Defense System for America's soldiers 
and allies to intercept and destroy short-range, medium-range, and limited intermediate-range 
ballistic missile threats inside or outside the atmosphere during the terminal phase of flight. Mr. 
Stewart has over 32 years of Federal Service in the Department of Defense. 

Mr. Stewart and his wife, Beth Warren, have lived their entire lives in Albertville. He, Beth, and 
their children – Erin, Warren, and Wyatt – graduated from Albertville High School. He and Beth 
are members of Albertville First Baptist Church. Mr. Stewart is an Eagle Scout and has been a 
member of the Albertville City Schools Board of Education since 2006. He holds a Master of 
Business Administration Degree and a Bachelor of Science Degree in Finance from Jacksonville 
State University. 

 


